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CirNo.28/AAAS/AY2021-2022/SEPTEMBER                                 Date: 12th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is to inform you that Ms. Samah KG1-C Homeroom Teacher has been tested positive for 

COVID-19. The entire class of KG1-C will be immediately shifted to distance learning mode 

starting from tomorrow 13th September 2021 until further notice. As an extra precautionary 

measure, we ask you to monitor your child for possible symptoms.  

 

On returning to school, you should provide the school with 2 negative test results of your child. 

Further details will be shared once we receive any updates from ADEK or health authorities.   

 

Please find the ZOOM ID details below and the classes will start at 8:00 am:  

 

We are working diligently with the concerned authorities to manage the situation and ensure 

all safety and hygiene protocols are strictly applied at our school. We will inform you of the 

returning date once we will receive the confirmation from ADEK.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school reception or email at 

coomunication@alainamericanschool.ae  

 

We highly appreciate your cooperation and support  

 

Thank you  

Regards,  

AAAS Administration  

 

 

 

 

 

Grades KG1 C 

ZOOM ID 564 556 9109 

Passcode 12345 
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